

office@montsaye.pfschools.org.uk www.montsaye.northants.sch.uk

Telephone: 01536 418844 Greening Road, Rothwell, Kettering, Northants, NN14 6BB

20th May 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Just to notify you all about revision classes over half term. The first few GCSE exams have gone really, really well and the students seem very positive about them so far. Hopefully they will be motivated to build on this start for the second round of exams after half term. I've tried to minimise clashes between subjects but with only 4 available days some students may have to choose between subjects and which is their priority. Please take note that all sessions are in the languages and science departments. The rest of the site is not secure for students with building and maintenance work going on. There will also not be time for trips off site between sessions so please bring refreshments if needed.

Year 11 - Summer half term

All sessions in science/languages area of school. Students will have access to Science toilets.

All other sections of school out of bounds. Students need to bring their own refreshments- they will not have time to visit local shops between sessions

	Monday 27 th May	Tuesday 28 th May	Wednesday 29 th May	Thursday 30 th May	Friday 31 st May
Session 1	Bank Holiday	I-Media 9-12 (CS1)	PE 9-12 (languages/CS1)	Maths 9-11.20 (languages)	Single Science 9-11.30 (S3/S2)
Session 2		History- Paper 2 Saxons and Normans 10-11.50 (languages)	History- Paper 3 Russia 10am-2pm (languages)	English 11.30- 2pm (languages)	Science trilogy 11.30- 2pm (S3/S2)
Session 3		History- Paper 2 American West 12-2pm (languages)			

Students will not need to wear school uniform.

Can I also remind families that Prom tickets are available to buy on Scopay. The online shop for hoodies is now closed though. The Leaver's Assembly will be the day after the Prom on the 5th July. Students should arrive at the main hall for 1pm and it should be finished between 2pm and 2.30pm. I would recommend that students wear or bring a white school shirt (and a felt tip pen or two) as it's traditional to sign each other's





shirts at this occasion. This is an invitational event. Students breaking school rules over the next few weeks will not be able to attend.

As always, if you have any questions about any of the above, or you would like to discuss additional support for your child please do not hesitate to contact myself or your child's form tutor.

Yours faithfully

Mr J. Roberts

Year 11 Progress Leader

